
EMAIL SUBJECT:  JSCC Emergency Grant – SPRING 2022 term 

EMAIL VERBIAGE: 

Greetings from the Jackson State Financial Aid Office!  This email is to notify you of a NEW federal 
emergency grant available for students enrolled in the SPRING 2022 term. 

The U.S. Department of Education (USDOE) released guidance related to HEERF emergency grant 
funding to higher education institutions to assist students with any component of the student’s cost of 
attendance or for emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health 
care (including mental health care), or child care. 

Go to www.jscc.edu/spring22grant to apply for the grant!  You will use your JSCC username and 
password to sign in. 

HEERF funds are emergency grants and do not require repayment. Awards will be first come, first 
served until funds are spent.  Pell Grant eligibility status is also considered to meet USDOE’s 
requirement to prioritize students with exceptional need.  

The SPRING 2022 application will remain open until funds are spent.  Recipients should receive 
notification of awards by the first week of February. 

If you have any questions, please email cares@jscc.edu.  

Thank you, 

JSCC Financial Aid Office 

 

TEXT VERBIAGE:  

Greetings from Jackson State Financial Aid!  A NEW federal emergency grant is available for the SPRING 
2022 term.  Go to www.jscc.edu/spring22grant to apply for the grant!  You will use your JSCC username 
and password to sign in.  
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